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MARCH MADNESS!
Welcome to our newest Dance Texas

families! We are so happy you are a
part of our Dance Family!

There will be a few changes in
classes this month and a few added
classes as well. Check it out on our

website!

Don’t forget to check out our
Summer Camps and Intensives!

e Tuition is due on the 1st

* Please look at the dress
code and make sure
students are coming
prepared to class
If a student misses a clas
they have two weeks to

Spring Break! No regular
Did you know we do March 29th - Good Friday Classes! - Intensives only.
birthday parties? Please sign up with the front
March 31st - Easter desk!

3/1 Lilianne Kirby

3/24 Lelani Tabor




